
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 Friday 19th April 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome back! As we settle back into the swing of things after the Easter holidays, I wanted to take a moment to 
update you on some of the exciting events and activities that have been happening here at Stubbins Primary School. 

 

During the Easter break, Quality Sports ran a fantastic programme that was well received by both students and staff. 
The activities were varied and engaging, providing our children with a fun and active way to spend their holiday. 

 

This week, we had a special visit from Sportscool who showcased the sport of curling to our students. We are pleased 
to announce that curling will be the after-school club for this half term, giving our children the opportunity to try out 
a new and exciting sport. 

 

In the coming days, you will receive a letter regarding allergy and health conditions. We kindly ask that all parents 
return this letter, even if your child does not have any specific needs. It is important for us to have this information 
on file to ensure the safety and well-being of all our students. 

 

A friendly reminder that we have students with nut allergies in our school. Please refrain from sending any nut 
products, including Nutella, in your child's lunches or snacks. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 

Last Thursday, a group of Year 5 and 6 pupils had the opportunity to participate in orienteering at Marl Pitts. This 
activity builds upon the work we have been doing in enrichment, and we are proud to have our own fixed 
orienteering course set up at school for future use. 

 

As a final note, I would like to remind everyone that smoking and vaping are strictly prohibited on school grounds. 
We appreciate your cooperation in helping us maintain a healthy and safe environment for all. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

J Cromey 

Head 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Awards- Determination 

 
Year R: Eric Brown 

Year 1: Joseph Morrison 

Year 2:Evelyn Diak 

Year 3:Sophie Hughes 

Year 4:Marisa Birks 

Year 5: Daisy Warbrick 

Year 6:Courtney Loftus 
 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 
Year R: Oliver Byrne 

Year 1:Brooke Taylor 

Year 2:Felix Kelly 

Year 3:Lyra Toberts 

Hardy 

Year 4:Lucas Ivatt 

Year 5: Daniyal Hussain 

Year 6:Harry Loftus 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
Thursday 25th April- Year 3 assembly 
 
Thursday 25th April- Woodwind demo 
 
Thursday 25th April Year 3 and 4 Cross Country 
 
Monday 29th April Year 5 and 6 football match @Holy Trinity 
 
Wednesday 1st May Book Swap 
 
Wednesday 1st May Girls’ cricket @ Rawtenstall CC 
 
Thursday 2nd May and Friday 3rd May- SCHOOL CLOSED INSET 
 
Monday 6th May- May Bank Holiday 
 
Thursday 9th May Rocksteady Concert Assembly 
 
Friday 10th May- Year 4 football @ Waterfoot 
 
Monday 13th May- Friday 17th May Year 6 SATs week 
 
Friday 17th May- Author visit 
 
Thursday 23rd May- Reception Class Assembly 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Attendance levels across the school 
 

Reception- 96% 
Year 1- 97% 
Year 2- 94% 
Year 3- 92% 
Year 4- 96% 
Year 5- 95% 
Year 6- 95% 
 
Whole School Attendance-96.57% 
Unauthorised absence- 2.1% 
Authorised absence 1.3% 
 
 

Club Timetable  
Sensory circuits each morning 
Mon-Thurs- by invite  
Wednesday- Curling until 
4.30 
Thursday- Curling until 4.30 
Friday- Netball until 4.30 

A massive shout out to Marisa 
and Farah in Year 4 who held a 
stall over Easter and have 
donated part of their takings to 
the school’s PTA! What 
superstars! 


